BCA Inform: June, NDIS Post-Budget Update  
On Tuesday June 4th BCA Inform was held to discuss the latest developments in the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) reforms. Key topics included the new NDIS legislation introduced to the Federal Parliament in March, the recent rollout of the PACE system for providers, and the implications of the 2024 Federal Budget. 
The session provided a critical analysis of the financial aspects, allocation priorities, and sustainability measures of the NDIS. Participants gained insights into the budgetary commitments and strategic investments made by the government, aiming to enhance understanding of economic factors driving Australia's disability support initiatives.
	
